شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





أوراق عمل تدريبات امتحانية - جينرال

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع









روابط مواد الصف السابع على تلغرام

الرياضيات اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

ع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني	المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الساب
حل أسئلة الامتحان النهائي - جينرال	1
أوراق عمل تدريبات امتحانية - جينرال	2
مراجعة قراءة وقواعد مع تدريبات	3
نصوص تدريبية امتحانية - أكسس المستوى 3.2	4
ملخص تعريفي بمفردات امتحان القراءة والقواعد المستوى 4.1 -	5



English Exam Practice Grade 7 General 4.1 2022 - 2023



Name:

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi

Vocabulary section

Read and choose the correct answer:

- 1. My family planned a (hiking car swimming) journey through the mountains.
- During an adventure in the forest, you should watch out for (friendly dangerous - small) animals.
- 3. Watch out while running, you might (hurt trust- award) yourself.
- 4. (Toys Games Advice) is usually given by adults as they are wiser.
- 5. (Horses Lions Rays) are large, flat sea creatures.
- 6. I tried (hitting feeding kicking) the monkeys of the Kaber Zoo.
- 7. (Running Diving Hunting) for pearls was common in the past.
- 8. The (game form documentary) was beneficial as it taught us about extinct animals.
- 9. You should (start avoid- play) smoking as it causes health issues.
- 10. There has been a lot of (rainfall-summer-winter) in Cairo last week.
- 11. The (environment -school- floor) is everything surrounding us.
- 12. My mother told me to stay at home because the sandstorm was (safe-dangerous-good).
- 13. He listened to his parents (advice-cook-swim).
- 14. You can see a (lion ray- ostrich) in the Aquarium.
- 15. There has been a lot of (storm-rainfall-sand) in Fujairah last month.
- 16. I am (eating-feeding-drinking) my cat every day.
- 17. A healthy (pollution-rubbish-environment) is necessary for plants and animals to survive.

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi

MAZE: Read the text and choose the correct answer:

We usually watch a (book - documentary) about different types of sports. People in the UAE used to go (diving - farming) for pearls under the sea. When people diving, they should watch out for (dangerous - safety) animals such as, (seals - rays), which have toxic tails. People should avoid (feeding - eating) animals under the sea because this puts their life in danger. Moreover, some people used to go for (hiking - looking) wild animals like falcons. People should (go -avoid) hiking during the (rainfall- summer holiday) because they might get (hurt- happy).

Finally, I highly encourage exercise and sports especially when they are outdoor. As the environment outside is healthy and refreshing.

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi

Grammar Section

Read and choose the correct answer:

- 1. I do a lot of exercise, so I make sure to eat (healthier-healthily-healthiest). I eat a balanced diet with lots of nuts, vegetables, and fruits. I cook every day and I can make meals (quicks-quickly-quicker). It's much (easy- easier- easiest) than it used to be. So healthy foods make me think (clear- clearly- clears) and sleep (easily easiest- easy)
- 2. When I first began eating a vegan diet, it was difficult to know what to eat. Now, I cook a lot of my own meals and I can follow recipes (easy- easily-easys). I have ten meals I can make (quickly quick quicker), so I always have something delicious for dinner. I'm a lot (health-healthiest -healthier) because I don't eat fatty foods or sugary snacks.
- 3. People can be (physical physically- physicalist) fit at any age. To stay fit, you (should- like do) find activities that you enjoy. Exercise can happen inside, outside, and even in the snow.
- 4. Chen is always tired. I think it's because he eats very (bads -badly -badest). Everyday he eats two chocolate bars and a big bowl of ice cream. He never eats fruit or vegetables.
- 5. Cheetah runs (quick- quickly- quickest). It's (fast faster- fastest) than lion. Cheetah is considered the (fast- fastest- faster) land animal.
- 6. You have sore throat. You (should- shouldn't- must) drink cold water.
- 7. The students (must- must not- should not) study for English exam.
- 8. The final exam is (more important most important important) than this exam.

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi

Comparative & Superlative

• https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Comparatives_and_superlatives/Comparative_and_superlative_zy1326sp

.This exercise is	(easy) than the previous exercise
. This TV show is	(interesting).
. Yesterday was	(hot) day of the year.
.It is	(difficult) test of all.
. This pen writes	(good) than my previous one.
. This book is	(exciting) than that film.
. This pupil is	(intelligent) in the class.
.This is	(old) castle in Britain.
. Friends are	(important) than money.
0. This watch is	(expensive) than the necklace.
1.This actor is	(famous) actor in Spain.
2.English is	(easy) than Italian,
3.Hostels are	(cheap) than hotels.
4.My sister	(old) than me.
5.This cake is	(delicious) than ice cream.
6. This dress is	(beautiful) in the shop.
7. This t-shirt is	(bad) than that t-shirt.
8. My car is	(modern) than yours.
9. I want	(new) phone in the shop.
0. My dog is	(young) than hers.



https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_language/Comparative_and_Superlativ e_Adjectives/Comparatives_and_superlatives_id2229887dl

. Mount Everest is mountain in the world. a) taller b) taller than c) the tallest	9.	Antarctica is the coldest place on Earth, but which place is? a) hottest b) hotest c) hotter than
Are cats dogs? What do you think? a) more intelligent than b) intelligent than c) the most intelligent	10.	Blue whales animals that have ever lived. a) is larger than b) is the largest c) are the largest
Who was person that ever lived? How can we find out? a) the oldest b) older than c) older	1 13:	Which is from our planet? Is it the moon or the sun? a) the most farthest b) far c) farther
. I think that Alicia student in our class. a) the smartest b) is the smartest c) is smarter	12.	Monday is usually day of the week for me. a) the busyest b) the busiest c) busier than
i. Carla says that she had time of her life at the party. a) better than b) better c) the best	a13	Frodo said the gold ring was than the silver ring. a) the most expensive b) expensiver c) more expensive
i. Of course, comedies are than action movies. a) funnyer b) funnier c) funny	14.	I really had the day of my entire life yesterday! a) worst b) baddest c) badest
7. This restaurant is bad, but the restaurant we ate at last week was a) bad b) worse c) worse than	15.	Thomas person in our family. He's only seven years old. a) the most youngest b) is the youngest c) is the most young
S. What is country in South Americ Is it Argentina or Brazil? a) the biggest b) biggest	a? 16.	I think vanilla ice-cream is good, but chocolate ice-cream is a) better than b) better

- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Compar atives_and_superlatives/Comparison_of_short_adjectives_pq1720fb
- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Compar atives_and_superlatives/Comparative_and_superlative_do923hl



Modals: present modals (obligation)

• https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Modal_verbs/Should_and_must_zl542675os

SHOULD/SHOULD NOT

He has bad teeth. He brush his teeth twice a day. You call your parents now. They're worried about you. We be late for school. The teacher gets angry. You brush your teeth twice a day. You open the window, it's cold. She copy her friend's homework. The teacher gets angry. 'He's tired. 'He party all night.' You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. MUST / MUST NOT Use must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	E	It's very hot today. They open the window.
You call your parents now. They're worried about you. We be late for school. The teacher gets angry. You prush your teeth twice a day. You open the window, it's cold. She copy her friend's homework. The teacher gets angry. He's tired. He party all night. You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. We be late for school. The teacher gets angry. He's tired had been party all night. You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	2	'I'm tired.' 'Well, you watch TV all night.'
be late for school. The teacher gets angry. You brush your teeth twice a day. You open the window, it's cold. She copy her friend's homework. The teacher gets angry. 'He's tired.' 'He party all night.' You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. MUST / NOT Use must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	3	He has bad teeth. He brush his teeth twice a day.
You open the window, it's cold. She copy her friend's homework. The teacher gets angry. 'He's tired.' 'He party all night.' You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. MUST / MUST NOT Use must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	4	You call your parents now. They're worned about you.
You open the window, it's cold. She copy her friend's homework. The teacher gets angry. 'He's tired.' 'He party all night.' You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. We must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	5	We be late for school. The teacher gets angry.
She copy her friend's homework. The teacher gets angry. 'He's tired.' 'He party all night.' You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. Wise must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	6	You brush your teeth twice a day.
He's tired.' 'He party all night.' You eat lots of fruit and vegetables. MUST/MUST NOT Use must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	7	You open the window, it's cold.
MUST/MUST NOT Use must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	В	She copy her friend's homework. The teacher gets angry.
Work and vegetables. MUST/MUST NOT Use must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	9	'He's tired.' 'He party all night.'
Wish must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	10	Your leat lots of fruit and vegetables . COM/ de
give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.		
You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home.	Us	MUST/MUST NOT
It's late, I go home.		MUST/MUST NOT e must not to complete the sentences.
	ı	MUST/MUST NOT e must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off.
Youuse other peoples' computers.	1	MUST/MUST NOT e must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty.
	1 2 3	MUST/MUST NOT e must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework.
They get up. It's late. They run across the street. It's dangerous.	1 2 3 4 5	MUST/MUST NOT e must or must not to complete the sentences. You use your mobile phone in the classroom. You turn it off. give the animals some water. It's hot and they're very thirsty. You copy other people's homework. It's late, I go home. You use other peoples' computers.

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi T. Fatma Aljasmi

give the flowers some water. It's a very hot day.

study English every day.

shout in the library.

She

You

10



https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Adjectives_and_adverbs/Adjectives_vs_adverbs_ys54922kn



School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi

- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Modals/Must_and_SHould_vc989787px
- https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Modal_verbs/Should_and_Must_iv2544724tx

•



Reading Comprehension

Sharing with Friends

My name is Ali and I want to tell you about my friends, Akira and Itsuki. They live in Japan, but they travel a lot with their parents. Last month, they came to visit us in Sharjah, and our families had so much fun together.

Akira and Itsuki were very excited to learn about falconry, and I had fun teaching them. We also played football with some of my friends. Akira is quite sporty. He played in his school's football team last year.

I told my father they'd never seen a camel, so he planned a surprise for them. He said that he would take us horse riding, but when we arrived in Khattam Al Shikla, there were camels instead. Akira was so excited, but Itsuki was a little scared. Dad said he didn't have to ride the camel if he didn't want to, but Itsuki decided to try it. He loved it so much, that he didn't want to leave.

On their last day in the UAE, Akira, Itsuki, their mother and father all dressed in traditional Emirati clothes, and we took a picture together. Next month, my family will go to Japan and we will see our friends again. I don't know what they will teach us about Japanese culture, but I hope we can take a picture with everyone wearing kimonos.

Part 1. Read the text and choose the correct answer A, B or C.

- 1. Who lives in Japan? (Akira and Ali Ali and Itsuki Itsuki and Akira)
- 2. **Ali was** (teaching falconry to learning football with- playing sports against) his friends.
- 3. Who loved riding camels and didn't want to leave? (Ali Akira Itsuki).
- 4. When will Ali's family go to Japan? (last year next month on their last day)
- 5. The text is mainly talking about (families sharing their culturepeople that like travelling friends playing together)

The Weather in the UAE

The climate of the UAE is a desert climate with hot summers and cool winters. Most of the days are warm and sunny. However, in the middle of the summer, in July and August, it is very hot.

In the UAE, summer season starts in late May and lasts until September. The weather is hot with temperatures that can reach up to 45°C. During the winter season an average daytime temperature is 25°C. The maximum temperature is about 30°C, while the minimum temperature is around 15°C. The UAE's climate is very dry. There are sometimes sandstorms, but it almost never snows. It rains mostly during the winter period. The UAE has an average of 5 rainy days in a year with the occasional and short showers of rain.

The most pleasant time to visit and travel around the UAE is during the winter season. The winter season in the UAE is from October to March. This weather is perfect for sightseeing and free time outdoor activities. The spring and autumn months can also be great times to visit the UAE. During the spring months, from March to May, the temperature rises. During autumn months, starting from September, the temperature begins to fall steadily.

Maze: Read the text and choose the correct answer:

- The UAE's desert climate has (rainy -hot snowy) summers and cool winters.
- 2. (August & September July & August June & July) are in the middle of the summer in the UAE.
- 3. An average summer temperature in the UAE is (25° 45° 30° C).
- 4. The (spring autumn winter) months are the best time to visit the UAE.
- 5. The UAE has the most visitors in (September November June).

A Family Holiday

Hi Maitha,

I am writing to tell you about my summer holiday.

Last month, I went on holiday to Rome with my family. It was great because I love exploring new cities and there were lots of things to do in Rome. My brother studied European History in university, so we went to visit some historical museums and monuments to learn about Italian culture and history, especially the Romans. The *coliseum* was my favourite. It was enormous! It was four stories high surrounded by giant thick walls made of concrete and stone. The tour guides told us all about the games that took place inside and I took many pictures.

Our family loves Italian food, so we were very excited to try the food at a traditional Italian restaurant. My favourite food is pizza, but my parents prefer lasagne and spaghetti bolognaise. We tried everything on the menu. I didn't like the lasagne but everything else was delicious. My sister is an artist. She likes drawing but prefers painting, so we went to some art museums to see work by Leonardo De Vinci. Leonardo De Vinci is a famous Italian painter. He painted the Mona Lisa.

I really enjoyed the art and history museums, but I prefer shopping, so we went to the main fashion street in Rome. Everyone in my family loves Italian fashion, especially Dolce and Gabbana and Gucci! I bought shoes, my sister bought trousers and my mother bought a black leather handbag.

I hope to return some day.

Best wishes,

Fatima

- Fatima wrote this letter to tell her friend about her (spring- summer) holiday.
- 2. Fatima would like to return some day because she (enjoyed hated) her holiday.
- 3. Fatima's parents loved (pizza lasagne).
- 4. The (sister brother) likes drawing and painting. So, the family went to see the work of (De Vinci Shakespeare).
- 5. Fatima enjoyed (art games).

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi

Shark Tales

Sharks are fish who live in the ocean. Sharks have lived on Earth science before the dinosaurs! Most sharks are carnivores, or meat eaters. They eat fish and sea mammals like seals and dolphins. Some sharks are scary and dangerous, but some are nice and gentle. These are the largest sharks. Sharks have very sharp teeth and they lose them up to 7 times a year! They have over 3000 teeth in their life. Sharks can't stop swimming, or they will sink.

Read and complete the answers:

- 1. Sharks are fish. (True False)
- 2. Sharks appear on Earth after dinosaurs. (True False)
- 3. All sharks are carnivore. (True False)
- 4. They eat fish, seals, and dolphins. (True False)
- 5. There are some sharks that are nice and gentle. (True False)
- 6. Sharks don't lose teeth during their life. (True False)
- 7. Sharks can't stop swimming because they will sink. (True False)

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi

Baby Panda Found Alone

A few month (now- ago- then) a family found a very young panda in the forest in China. The panda (was - were - weren't) trying to climb a tree when they found it, but it (hadn't - have- had) a broken leg. So, it couldn't climb.

The family took the panda (of - to- where) the nearby zoo. At the zoo there (were- was- weren't) other pandas. The zoo knew how to take care of the injured panda.

Two weeks ago, the family visited the zoo. The panda was much (big - bigger- biggest) and he was (played- playing- plays) happily with other young pandas.

School Principal: Farah Al-Gharbi